Peer education in Lithuania
Preparation for our peer lessons did not take only one week. We were preparing them for longer time, because we wanted to have everything perfect and well prepared. We were divided into small mix groups with two Lithuanian students and two or three Slovak students. Our topic was November 1989, what is the time when our countries gained independence and they started to be free. While Lithuanian students were preparing materials about Singing Revolution which was in their country, Slovak students were preparing presentation about Velvet Revolution which happened in Slovakia. During the week when our students were together, the last small details were finished by students who were still working on it, in their mix groups. 
Our lessons started with the introduction of our teams and then students had possibility to see short video about Lithuanian Singing Revolution. After video, members of team also added several information and then students were playing a game. During the game, they were divided into small groups and their task was to make a correct pair of cards. The next part of lesson was about Slovak Velvet Revolution. Students from Slovakia had prepared the presentation with pictures and description how Velvet Revolution looked like. Besides that, Slovak students showed the presentation about Slovakia, our city Hlohovec and a short video about our school. At the end of lesson, Lithuanian students had a possibility to play Kahoot about Slovakia and they could taste typical Slovak candies. During the whole lesson, Lithuanian students were paying attention and they were engaging to the programme. We were very happy and satisfied that everything was well.

